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Dear Sir/Madame, 

 
RE : Comments on Comments DIS-16-05 Human Performance 

 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on comments received by CNSC on DIS-16-05 

Human Performance. 

 

It was disappointing to see that no-one locally involved with Human Resources or union 

representation in health care commented on DIS-16-05 (they were made aware). 

 

I fully support the comments from licensees such as CNL, Nordion, NB Power, Bruce Power, 

OPG & Cameco. To quote from CNL’s response: “CNL feels that there is no need for a REGDOC 

on human performance.” I could not have said that better myself. From Nordion’s response: “In 

summary, Nordion is strongly opposed to this implementation of a formal human performance 

program and recommends that the CNSC discontinue the process associated with DIS-16-05, 

“Human Performance”. Should the CNSC decide to proceed, Nordion recommends a graded 

approach which would take into consideration existing programs.” I fully agree with a graded 
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approach if a decision is made that that the suggested program, which would be a huge 

administrative burden, is actually necessary. 

 

I am in agreement with the comments from TRIUMF with regard to Questions 6 & 7 as well as 

from SBRT with regard to their responses, paragraph 2 regarding Question 6, paragraph 3 

regarding Question 7 and paragraph 1 regarding Question 8. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 

J. Dovyak 
 
Jeff Dovyak RTNM, CRPA (R) 
Radiation Safety Coordinator 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


